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OFFiCE OF PATENT ADMINISTRATION
614 CHAPEL DRIVE ANNEX

Mr. Milton Goldberg
Council on Governmental Relations
Eleven Dupont Circle, Suite 480
Washington, D.C. 20036

Re: Reverse Freedom of Information Act

Dear Mi It,

TELEPHONE (91 9) 664-2646

Following our recent telephone discussion and following our meeting last
week in Washington, the enclosed material from Bob Gellman arrived on my desk.
As I mentioned in the meeting, I had hoped to have this as the version to
distribute at the meeting, but it did not arrive in my office in time.

As Bob Gellman notes in his letter, we can now consider this text as our
own product.

As we discussed, I would hope that COGR would decide to inform our various
counterparts for their active support, but for the time being this is being sent
to you and the members of the sub~committee for review and comment prior to taking
any further action. Hopefully we will be able to finalize the action at the next
COGR Meeting.

If there are any questions, please don't hesitate to give me a call.

Sincerely,

CIM-/
Carl B. Wootten
Director
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Enclosure
COGR Patent Subcommittee

cc: Mr. Eugene J. McDonald
Ms. Lucy Kni ght


